
Week of June 4th                                                                Room #117 

Mrs. Krausmann’s 1st Grade Classroom News 
 

Important Dates:  Specials for the Week: 

● 6/5: ​Diversity Parent Group meeting @ 
Mason @ 6pm 

● 6/6:​ ​Field Day for Y5-2nd in the 
AFTERNOON​, not morning.​ Sorry for the 
mix up! (Rain date: 6/7) 

● 6/11: ​End of Year Party 
○ 9:30-10:30 Hunt’s Gym 
○ 11:30-12:30 Pizza picnic @ Mason 

 
● 6/14: ​Half day (11:30 dismissal) 
● 6/15: ​Last day of school! (11:30 dismissal) 

 
● Monday:​ ​Art 
●  ​(Library Books due in order 

to participate in field day!) 
● Tuesday: ​Music 
● Wednesday: ​Gym 
● Thursday: ​Library 
● Friday: ​Art 

Don’t forget to wear sunscreen, 
bug spray,  light colored 
clothing & a hat on Wed. for 
Field Day! 

Weekly Words: 
Word Family​: oi/oy 
Sight Words: ​said, his, that, she, out, as, be, have, there, for 
Spelling tests are given every ​Friday​ on the sight words listed above. 

Classroom Info: 
Reading: 
Students enjoyed some plant poems this week.  
Writing: 
What a busy week! Students published their stories and read their 
masterpieces at the Author’s Tea. ​Thank you​ ​to all who attended! 
Students have worked so hard on their writing and were so excited to 
share their great progress!  
Math: 
Students continue to work on geometry and fractions. We’ve explored 3D 
shapes as well as fractions.  
Science/Social Studies: 
We read from informational articles about plants and how both wind and 
small animals, such as bees, help a plant grow.  
Character Time (June): ​Integrity  
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Krausmann’s  Comments: 
 

● FIELD DAY UPDATE:​ ​Young 5-2nd grades will participate in Field Day 
in the ​AFTERNOON ​on 6/6. Our original newsletter listed field day as 
a morning event. The volunteer sign up form has the afternoon 
time listed accurately. Sorry for this mix up! ​Don’t forget to wear 
sunscreen, bug spray (if needed)  a hat, light colored clothing, 
gym shoes & anything else you may think your child needs! 

● 6/11 End of Year Party - ​We are asking any first grade families to 
carpool together and ​MEET US AT HUNT'S,​ rather than drop off 
students at Mason. This would cut down on commute time as this 
falls on a late-start Monday. We appreciate your support to ensure 
we have a successful party! 

● Please click on the link for the SignUpGenius for our party 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e48a9aa28a3f85-end
ofthe 

● Edukits!​ ​Have you placed your EduKit order 
yet? Best price orders are due by ​June 15th! 
Kits will be available for pick up on August 
30th during the ice cream social. Click link 
below to order now! ​https://bit.ly/2jfHFPw 

 
Again, I can’t thank you enough for your generosity during Teacher 
Appreciation Week!  With all the activities and assessments that have 
been taking place I haven’t had a minute to get Thank You notes out!! 
 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Krausmann 
krausmk​@gpschools.org 
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